
 

Maths Teacher Required  

 

 

 

Al Islah Girls’ High School in Blackburn is looking for a Maths teacher to join their highly successful 

team for a long-term, part-time role to begin in September 2018.  

We require an exceptional teacher of maths, who is passionate about providing the best possible 
education and care for our girls.  
 
This post involves teaching maths up to GCSE level. Significant training, time and support will be 
given to be confident in delivering high quality learning. Alongside the upper school teaching it 
provides an exciting opportunity to develop other teachers who are teaching maths at Key Stage 3. 
 
This position would suit an individual who is passionate about making a real difference to student’s life 
chances and supporting them in achieving their potential. The ability to be creative and use 
imaginative flair to engage is essential, along with having resilience, drive and high expectations to 
inspire students to achieve. As we are a growing school it may also provide an opportunity of further 
leadership opportunities in the future.  
 
Safeguarding, quality and professionalism is at the heart of what we do. Applicants are required to 

attend a face to face interview, reference checks and an enhanced DBS disclosure.  

 
If you would like to discuss or find out more about this post, please contact Mrs Nikhat Pardesi, 
(Acting Headteacher), via email: head@alislah.org.uk 
 
To apply please upload an up to date CV and covering letter, of no longer than two sides of A4.  
The letter should outline why you feel your experience makes you a strong applicant for this exciting 
opportunity, highlighting areas in which you have shown impact.  
 
Important Notice: In order to apply for the above position all applicants must be eligible to work in 

the UK, or eligible to apply for a relevant work visa.  

 


